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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

Consumer Protection Webinars Offered 

 

Columbia, SC – The South Carolina Department of Consumer Affairs and the South 

Carolina Department of Revenue, have partnered with the State Library to offer educational 

webinars designed to inform the public on how to enroll in credit monitoring and learn more 

about how to minimize the effects of a security breach.  

The following dates and times have been provided to libraries. Consumers should contact 

their local library to see if they will offer the webinar:  

 

 Tuesday, November 13th from 2:00-2:30 p.m.  

 Wednesday, November 14th from 10:00-10:30 a.m. 

 Thursday, November 15th from 6:30-7:00 p.m. 

 Friday, November 16th from 10:00-10:30 a.m. 

 Saturday, November 17th from 11-11:30 a.m. 

 

Libraries may register for these sessions by visiting the South Carolina State Library’s online 

event calendar at www.statelibrary.sc.gov. 

 

 
SCDCA aims to protect consumers from inequities in the marketplace through advocacy, complaint mediation, 

enforcement and education.  To file a complaint or get information on consumer issues, visit 

www.consumer.sc.gov or call toll-free, 1.800.922.1594. 

Connect with us: 

   

About the S.C. State Library 

The South Carolina State Library is the primary administrator of federal and state support for 

the state’s libraries. The Library is a national model for innovation, collaboration, leadership 

and effectiveness. The Library’s mission is to optimize South Carolina’s investment in library 

and information services. In 1969, as the result of action by the General Assembly, the State 

Library Board was redesignated as the South Carolina State Library and assumed responsibility 
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for public library development, library service for state institutions, service for the blind and 

physically handicapped, and library service to state government agencies. Headquartered in 

Columbia, S.C., the Library is funded by the state of South Carolina, by the federal government 

through the Institute of Museum and Library Services, and other sources.  For more information, 

visit www.statelibrary.sc.gov or call 803-734-8666. 

 

About the SCDOR 

Responsible for administering the state tax laws and collecting taxes. Tax guides and rates, 

electronic payment system, and details of tax relief policies for military personnel. For more 

information, visit www.sctax.org.  
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